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Jennifer, thank you for bringing the issues of seating in the amphitheater and the bathroom situation in the SA-Building to the Operations Council.  Both issues were discussed at today’s meeting and the Council has, hopefully, found solutions to both problems.  You will be sent a copy of the Minutes of today’s meeting via e-mail.

Another concern was brought up at this morning’s meeting.  Most of the tables in the rec room are being used by people playing games, and people have been seen standing while eating.  The Operations Council feels there needs to be some kind of rules governing the playing of games during the lunch hour.  Perhaps one or two tables in the rec room could be designated for game playing at this peak time.  There are also bikes being parked in the rec room, which adds to the congestion in this already cramped space.  The Operations Council is requesting that there be some kind of management of bikes in the rec room.  Alex Edwards will contact you to discuss signs that may need to be posted.  He will secure the signs.

Everyone is being asked to make sacrifices during this time.  You will know best how to handle these concerns, and so the Council leaves this up to your judgment.  Please feel free to let the Operations Council know if there is anything that can be done to assist you in this effort.

Thank you.
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